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Interested parties –
 
The United Faculty of Florida, together with a few individual faculty members and students have
challenged the statutory requirement to conduct an annual survey of students and employees’
opinions on intellectual freedom and viewpoint diversity on university and colleges campuses.  This
challenge has been pending in federal court in the Northern District, Tallahassee Division.
 
Last weekend, the Plaintiffs sought an injunction to stop the survey from being disseminated to
students and employees on Monday, April 4.  Today, following an evidentiary hearing, the Court
denied the Plaintiffs’ motion.  While the Plaintiffs may appeal the ruling to the Eleventh Circuit Court
of Appeals and seek an emergency stay to prevent the survey from being released, at this time
there is no judicial prohibition on opening the survey to students and faculty on April 4 as planned. 
 
In the event Plaintiffs appeal the ruling and the Eleventh Circuit issues an emergency stay, we will let
you know immediately. 
 
 
Marshall M. Criser III
Chancellor
 
Board of Governors
State University System of Florida
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 1614
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
(850) 245-9687 | Fax (850) 245-9685
www.flbog.edu

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.flbog.edu%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPaige.Borden%40ucf.edu%7C9b64f134215641609b7108da140a799b%7Cbb932f15ef3842ba91fcf3c59d5dd1f1%7C0%7C0%7C637844332473927671%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=nEzH64FuGIUc4xOnisnSRTU8u8LiJ4t9UlQnVtZ%2BAso%3D&reserved=0

